
From: Patricia Sprinkle   
Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2018 10:22 AM 
To: Chaffin, Heather <Heather.Chaffin@austintexas.gov>; a; Terry Mitchell >; Chincanchan, David 
<David.Chincanchan@austintexas.gov> 
Subject: C14-2018- 0090 
 
Good morning Heather, 
 
GENA respectfully asks that C14-2018-0090 be postponed as notification was delayed to the nearby 
neighbors. Although the notice is dated November 2, 2018, it did not arrive until Thursday in my mailbox 
and on Friday to the adjacent neighbors.   
 
Furthermore, GENA and the Denizen Condo Association met with Terry Mitchell  and his representative 
Alice Glasco on November 3, 2018 to discuss concerns and number of units  to be built. Neither 
mentioned that the PC meeting was  already scheduled, choosing to blindside us, while we have been 
negotiating in good faith.  
 
Unfortunately, due to short notice and illness, GENA does not have a representative able to attend 
tonight's meeting of the PC. This is such a complicated issue with a long history, it is unfair for it to go 
forward especially when the developer stands to make millions of dollars  on the requested entitlement.  
 
 They are aware that Galindo will meet again as a neighborhood association in late November and that a 
vote will be taken then.  As GENA indicated in an earlier letter, our current position is to support the 
terms of the February 14, 2008 RC and CO and until we have membership approval to change the terms. 
Until that time we will do our best to enforce the terms of the agreement. 
 
Please let me know if further action is needed by Galindo to see that this request is honored. 
 
Sincerely, 
Patty Sprinkle  
Vice President OF GENA 
512-294-8303 
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